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CORNISH PLANNING BOARD 

MINUTES 

AUGUST 2, 2018  

The Cornish Planning Board met on Thursday, August 2, 2018, at 7pm in the Cornish Town 

Offices.  Members present were Bill Lipfert, Acting Chair, and Lyle Parry; Scott Baker, 

Selectman; and Heidi Jaarsma, Secretary. 

Minutes 

Scott Baker made a motion to approve the 7/19/2018 minutes.  Heidi Jaarsma seconded the 

motion, and the vote of the Board was in the affirmative. 

 

Master Plan Update – Land Use 

The board discussed the major considerations governing the land use analysis: vision, 

demographic trends, land use trends, and zoning regulations. 

 

Other Business 

Scott Baker informed the Board that the school would like to put a 75’ radius fence around the 

well.   

 

The Library Trustees would like to add handicapped access and possibly a septic system.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Heidi M. Jaarsma  


